
From: Clark, Charity
To: newstips@mynbc5.com
Subject: Request for public records
Date: Monday, March 7, 2022 8:27:15 PM

Hi, Jake,
 
I write in response to your request for public records, dated March 1, 2022. Your request was:
 
“Our newsroom is seeking the release of body camera footage recorded by a member of the Capitol
Police Department on October 5, 2021 while apprehending Kyle Wolfe for actions that led to a
charge of "Aggravated Disorderly Conduct - Fighting" (filed in the Vermont Superior Court,
Washington Unit on October 7, 2021.”
 
The Attorney General’s Office has no records responsive to your request. I would refer you to the
relevant law enforcement agency, in this case the Capitol Police Department.
 
Yours,
Charity
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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